
  Thank you for bringing your children to the Great Lakes Child Development Center. 

It’s our families who make this such a wonderful center. We are blessed to have each of 

your children in our care.  

  The entire staff extends warmest thanks and gratitude for the abundance of home-made 

treats, tasty goodies, presents and gift cards. Your generosity is overwhelming. 

  We look forward to a new year of great memories, good fun and lots of learning! 

WISHING YOU PEACE & JOY IN 2020!  

Check the 
Local News 
for SNOW DAY 

Information 
  

It is typically not the policy 

of Great Lakes Child Devel-

opment Center to close due 

to sub-freezing tempera-

tures. 

The center will close only if 

road conditions are deemed 

unsafe for driving due to 

heavy snowfall and icy road 

conditions. 

Please check local TV and 

radio news stations for 

school closings. We will be 

listed as  

GLCDC-Warren. 

www.greatlakescdc.com 
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As of Jan. 6th. the office will 

start taking requests 

for 2019 year-end 

statements. 

Please Follow Payment Policy 
  Please note that our fees and tuition policy is as follows: 

  “All tuition must be paid on Mondays (or the first day of 

the week your child attends). There are no exceptions. If 

payment is not made, a notice will be given and a late 

payment fee of $10 will be applied to your account. … 

Weekly tuition must be paid whether or not the child at-

tends the Center.” 

  For more details, please refer to page 2 of your Parent 

Handbook which is available online at 

www.greatlakescdc.com 

OLD ENVELOPES 
If you or the company you work for have had a change of address and/or 

logo, and have envelopes that you no longer have a use for, please keep 

us in mind.  We will put them to good use!  Thank you in advance!!! 



Pack WARM outerwear for 
Outdoor play; SHOES for indoors!  
 Please send appropriate outdoor wear for your older child every day. Older students (not the ba-

bies) need winter coats, snow pants, boots, hats and mittens. Please label everything to avoid mix-ups. 

 You can pack your child’s outer wear in a tote bag and leave it on a coat hook for the week. This 

makes it easy to take everything home for the weekend. 

 If your child wears boots to school, please make sure he or she has shoes to 

wear indoors. 

Lydia K.                     1 /  8  / 2015 

Anaya D.                    1 / 19 / 2015 

Harper B.                   1 / 11 / 2017 

Reign F.                      1 / 12 / 2017 

Danielle O.                 1 / 18 / 2017   

Teena H.                     1 / 17 / 2017 

Finn H.       1 /  20 / 2015 

Luca W.                      1 /  24 / 2017 

Aylah C.                      1 /  26 / 2017 

Harper H.                   1 / 27 / 2017 

Gavin T.                      1 / 31 / 2015 

  

It’s understandable that older siblings want to help 

with younger siblings in the infant rooms. 

However, we have a policy that older children need 

to stay outside of the room. This policy is to keep all 

of the babies safe from being accidentally stepped 

on, or knocked over, or in some other way injured by 

an older child. 

At drop off and pick up, we ask that you keep older 

children outside of the infant rooms. Perhaps your 

older child can be dropped off first, and picked up 

after your baby has been picked up from an infant 

room.     -Thank You! 

HELP KEEP OUR 

BABIES SAFE! 

HEARING & VISION SCREENING 

FEBRUARY 11th and 12th 

Hearing and Vision Screening will be conducted 

on Feb.11th and 12th starting at 9:00am, for all 

children ages 3 yrs. and older. Please note that the 

children that will be attending Kindergarten next 

year are required to have this form for registration. 

Please check with your child’s teacher for a form. 


